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To whom it may concern, 
 I am currently in my final year of university, studying Business and Law in University College Dublin. I have a keen interest in corporate law and believe that Byrne Wallace and its diverse and challenging environment may be the firm for me. I have always hoped to pursue a legal career and I understand that Byrne and Wallace is recognized not only as one of the top firms in the country, but also internationally. This could offer endless possibilities to a trainee like myself, who wishes to acquire experience that will be adaptable to a variety of legal environments. 
I believe that the skills, knowledge and experience I have acquired while studying in UCD, as well as in my extra-curricular activities will allow me to completely absorb and participate in the day-to day life of Byrne Wallace.  If I were to be offered a position it would be an experience of a lifetime. I am reliable, trustworthy and persistent. I will not be afraid to grab the opportunity with both hands and take on any challenges that are put forward. 
A traineeship in Byrne and Wallace would provide me with the experience and skills that are necessary in achieving success, while remaining down to earth and in touch with the more difficult and compelling side of the law, which I believe are the true characteristics of your firm. I believe that I would succeed in the firm's exciting environment and that my strong work ethic, ability, and passion would make me a valuable asset to your firm. 
I am willing to consider any position that you may have available. Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to speaking with you in the near future.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Kate Mitchell 
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